
 

 

The Tongil Group is initiating a clothing donation program for poor countries 
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Tongil Group, together with the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification, is initiating a 
clothing donation program, by way of social contribution activities, to support underprivileged and 
developing communities by collecting donated clothes and sending them to poor countries. 
 
On February 14, 100 new dress shirts were distributed throughout the Philippines, out of 1,000 clothing 
items donated from BSteam. 
 

 
 
Also, on March 21, 200 clothing items were distributed to underprivileged citizens in Sri Lanka with the 
support of Sri Lanka’s Dhamahara Buddhist monk Dhammachityi, who is a guest professor of Dongguk 
University. 
 



 

 

 
 
The Tongil Group will work hard to bring about a world full of true love through living for the sake of 
others! 
 

 
 
 


